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The CPC Subcommittee continues to meet monthly on zoom on the second Thursday of 

each month at 6:30 p.m. when there is necessary business to discuss, or in person at Area 59 

events that all members are at. Otherwise, there is communication occurring between members 

monthly. The CPC Subcommittee reached out to the Student Nurses Association of Pennsylvania 

(SNAP), to attempt to have involvement at their yearly conference, to help inform incoming 

professionals about the work that AA does. SNAP is speaking with their members currently 

about allowing the CPC subcommittee to be present at their conference and will have more 

information at a later date about their decision. The CPC subcommittee has hoped to find a 

yearly, reoccurring professional conference to attend, and will continue to reach out to other 

professional organizations to be available at other professional events. The CPC subcommittee 

continues to work with GSO to help direct CPC inquiries from professionals in Area 59. The 

CPC subcommittee has also continued to reach out to Area 59 intergroups to address CPC needs 

as they arise. The CPC subcommittee has continued to attend Area 59 events and set up the CPC 

display at these events. The CPC subcommittee continues to work on the delegate’s 

recommendations and continues to be available for any districts interested in holding a CPC 

workshop or that has interest in facilitating CPC work. 


